
COMMENT FORM 
  

BURNT STORE ROAD PROJECT DEVELOPMENT AND ENVIRONMENT (PD&E) STUDY  
ALTERNATIVES PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

 
From Van Buren Parkway to Charlotte County Line 

Lee County, Florida 
FPID No. 436928-1-22-01 | FAP No. D120-022-B  

 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 
Northwest Regional Library 

 
Please provide your comments below.  If more space is needed, please use the back of this sheet or an additional sheet of 
paper.  You may place your comments in the “Comment Box” provided at the meeting or send them to Steven Andrews 
at the address below. E-mailed comments are also accepted.  Comments postmarked by Monday, September 12, 2022 
will become part of the public meeting record. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
Please also comment if you prefer or are more likely to use the following: shared use path __    on-road bike lanes__ 
 
  PLEASE RETURN COMMENTS TO 

 
Steven A. Andrews 
Florida Department of Transportation 
District One 
P.O. Box 1249 
Bartow, FL 33831-1249 
Email: Steven.Andrews@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Comments must be postmarked by: 
September 12, 2022 

Name  

Address  

City, State, Zip Code 
 

 

Affiliation:   

Email Address:   

 
NOTE:  The information you provide on this comment form becomes part of the study’s project files.  This information may be 
provided to other individuals who make a public records request. 
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Steven A. Andrews 
Florida Department of Transportation 

District One 
P.O. Box 1249 

Bartow, FL 33831-1249 
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